
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 5th February 2025 

Dear parents / carers,  

We hope this letter finds you well and that your child is enjoying the school year so far. 
As part of our ongoing commitment to supporting the health and wellbeing of all our 
pupils, we wanted to take a moment to remind you about the importance of healthy 
eating and share some exciting opportunities available to help foster better nutrition 
for your child. 

School Lunches: A Healthy Option 

Our school offers a variety of nutritious and balanced meals designed to provide the 
energy and nutrients pupils need to thrive throughout their school day. We encourage 
all parents / carers to take advantage of this service, as it not only ensures that your 
child has access to a wholesome lunch, but also helps us promote a consistent, 
healthy eating environment at school. If your child does not currently access our school 
lunches then we encourage you to do so, more information on the lunches available 
can be found by contacting the school office. 

Packing a Healthy Lunchbox 

We also understand that some families prefer to pack lunch for their children. In these 
cases, we recommend filling lunchboxes with a variety of nutrient-rich foods such as 
fruits, vegetables, whole grains, and lean proteins. Avoid processed snacks that are 
high in sugar and salt, and opt for options like homemade wraps, salads, and yogurt 
with fresh fruit. We have attached some simple and creative ideas to help make 
packing a healthy lunch easier and more fun for both you and your child. 

Encouraging Healthy Eating at Home 

Healthy habits begin at home, and we strongly believe that fostering a positive 
relationship with food can have lasting benefits for your child's overall health. 
Encouraging balanced meals, involving your child in meal preparation, and modelling 
healthy eating habits are all effective ways to inspire your child to make nutritious 
choices. Consider introducing family mealtimes where everyone enjoys a variety of 
healthy foods together. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for partnering with us to create a supportive environment that encourages 
our pupils to make nutritious choices. If you have any questions about school lunch 
options or need further resources for healthy eating, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Together, we can help nurture happy, healthy, and successful pupils. 

Warm regards, 

 

Luke Dennis 
Healthy Schools Lead  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


